
印旛地区音楽発表会 

 

音楽部壮行会 

 

国際文化会館前 

 

出場前の緊張した様子 

 

At School 
・Help them find the good in their friends.  

・Form a group with various friends and do activi-

ties together.  

・We will set up a play meeting for each class or 

grade. 

・Teaching "friendship and trust" in morality clas-

ses.  

At Home 
・Let's value greetings at home. 

  "Good morning", "Thank you", "I'm going out", etc. 

・Find out where the kids have grown since April 

and praise them.  

・Create opportunities for the whole family to eat 

together.  

  

The choir has been practicing for a long time for the two-section music recital that was held on Octo-

ber 30th. When the children first started practicing, they had trouble producing good voices and even 

keeping the pitch in tune. With the children practicing repeatedly, led by their leader, their voices became 

more powerful, their pronunciation improved, and their harmony became more pronounced. The children 

were nervous at the performance on the 30th, but with the piano accompaniment they were able to 

sing in their best voices ever. Sanrizuka Elementary School was selected as a representative and partici-

pated in the Inba District Music Recital. On November 20th that day, the goal was to "just have fun sing-

ing," and the children were able to sing without feeling nervous. Their singing voices became even more 

wonderful. The children were very satisfied, saying, "It was fun." 

From September, only the school news will be delivered. Please join Machicomi Mail. 

Any number of family members can join Machikomi Mail. Both father and mother are welcome to join. 

月日 行事 月日 行事 月日 行事 

12/2(月) Collection date(6th grade only) 17(火) 租税教室(6年) 1/9(木) Calligraphy class (All grds) 

3(火) ミニ避難訓練（地震） 18(水) All grds leave school at 14:20 1/13(月) National holiday 

4(水) Academic ability test 19(木) Lunch ends 1/14(火) 校内書初め展(～17日) 

6(金) Calligraphy class（3.4.5.6 grds） 20(金) Closing ceremony for second term 1/21(火) 
6 grd Field trip（Leave school at 

14:30） 

10(火) All grds leave school at 12:50 21(土) Winter vacation 1/24(金) 
School Entrance information ses-

sion（AM）  

 Toyama Junior High School En-

trance information session（PM）     

13(金) Classroom visitation 

Class meeting 

All grds leave school at 14:40 

1/7(火)   
3rd semester opening ceremony 

All grds leave school at 11:00 
      

16(月) 歯科健康教育（５年） 1/8(水) 委員会/Collection date 1/29(水) 委員会/全校集会 



 
入園を待つ列です 

11月1日（金）Field trip 1st grade 
The first graders went to Chiba City Zoo. 

Being an autumn Friday, there were many 

schools there. Apparently 100 buses and 

2,000 people visited the park. Each group 

went around looking at the animals. Some 

groups got lost along the way, but those 

are also good memories. The children were 

able to make some fun memories under 

the clear autumn sky.  
初めて友達と一緒にお弁当を食べました 

7・8日 School trip 6th grade 
The 6th grade went on a school trip. The 

number of visitors to Japan has increased, 

and everywhere was bustling with people. 

The children were well behaved and fol-

lowed the rules. 

The children said that their group activities 

and time spent at the lodging were memo-

rable experiences. Each group took pho-

tos  with  their  tablets,  capturing  many 

memorable scenes.  
鎌倉大仏 でっかい！ 

 
レトロでかわいい江ノ電 

 
夕日の海賊船 

 
箱根高原ホテルに宿泊 

 
ロープウェイはスリル満点！ 

 
西谷先生のご指導 

 
本番へ出発前の自主練習 

20日（水） Music recital 
The children participated in the Inba Dis-

trict Music Recital on behalf of the second 

division. The music club started practicing 

in the second semester. Section leaders 

were selected mainly from the sixth grad-

ers, and the leaders have been leading the 

practice. For the final performance, their 

goal was "Sing happily for yourself," and 

their beautiful voices filled the venue. 

 
初めてのマラソン大会 一年生 

28日（木） Makiba Marathon 
It rained until the morning, so it was hard 

for the teachers to prepare the course. 

Due to the large number of events sched-

uled for the second semester,  the time 

available for practice was shorter than 

usual. Even so, the children worked hard 

towards the competition, and it seemed 

like many of them were able to achieve 

their personal bests on the day.  
最後のマラソン大会 六年生 

30日（土） Oenoki Festival 
This is the second year since the bazaar 

was revived. Starting this year, the bazaar 

has been renamed the "Oenoki Festival." 

Starting this year, we have changed the 

way the organization is run to be man-

aged by headquarters officials and volun-

teers. 

 We hope that we can continue to hold 

the bazaar comfortably and enjoyably in 

the future.  
お目当てのお店に並びます 

 
朝早くからたくさん用意していただきました 


